July 18, 2023

Dear Chris Guilmett & Karen M. Switzer:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the scholarships from the Lakes Region Scholarship Fund that I was awarded at the Awards program at Laconia High School on June 8, 2023. I will be entering my Freshman year at Keene State College this Fall. I plan on working hard to demonstrate my appreciation to you for supporting my endeavors in college. It is through your generous donation that I am able to continue my education knowing I have donors who believe in my work ethic and commitment to excel in my academic endeavors.

Thanks again to you and the scholarship fund.

Sincerely yours

Pylaw Tenture